
For Immediate Release 
 
 
Gallery 30 to host Artist Jeff Fioravanti for 10th Annual History Meets 
the Arts 
 
Gettysburg, PA (March 25, 2007) – a collection of new original and reproduction artwork, by 
acclaimed artist Jeff Fioravanti, will be on display April 1-30, 2007 at Gallery 30, located at 30 
York Street, Gettysburg, Pennsylvania, 17325. On Saturday, April 14, 2007, from 4:30 – 6:30 PM 
visitors to the gallery will have the opportunity to meet and speak with the artist as part of the 
annual "History Meets the Arts" celebration.  
 
Over a few short years, artist Jeff Fioravanti has quickly gathered a following, for his skillful 
touch and the manner in which he brings to life the grand vistas upon which the events of our 
country transpired. It is an evocative and touching connection that offers those who view his work 
a unique perspective on those pristine fields, and properties. 
 
However, it is not just an artist's touch to capture the tranquil beauty of our treasured lands that 
has helped to endear and build Mr. Fioravanti's following, but also the utilization of his gift 
toward the preservation and conservation of the many places often featured in his finished work. 
 
Through his efforts, he has helped raise approximately $20,000 for a number of non-profit groups 
and organizations dedicated to saving the properties and antiquities of our nation's legacy. 
Trumpeting the call for peace and remembrance, protection and preservation, this talented artist 
truly creates artwork of America for America. 
 
To learn more about Mr. Fioravanti, his artwork and efforts with preservation and conservation, 
please visit his web site at www.fioravanti-fineart.com, or call 781-595-5961. 
 
Gallery 30 is an artistic and literary landmark located off the main square in Gettysburg, 
Pennsylvania. In business for more than twenty-five years, it offers a warm and welcoming 
atmosphere, and is one of those rare gems, well appreciated by the locals, and a memorable 
experience for all visitors. To find out more about Gallery 30, please visit their web site at 
www.gallery30.com, or phone 717-334-0335. 
 
Now in its tenth year, "History Meets the Arts" occurs each April in the picturesque town of 
Gettysburg, Pennsylvania, where, on July 1-3, 1863, one of the most defining events in our 
nation's history occurred. Featuring more than seventy artists, artisans and musicians, "History 
Meets the Arts" blends the rich history and culture of this small south central town into an event 
not to be missed. For more information about "History Meets the Arts" please visit 
www.hmtarts.com.    
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